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 Transfer Model Curriculum 5-Year Review Summary  -  
Hospitality Management 

January 31, 2023 

Please attach a copy of the vetting results for the TMC to the document. 

1. Provide a breakdown of the respondents to the survey: 

• # of CCC respondents:  16 

• # of CSU respondents:  4 

• # of UC respondents: 0 

• Total responses:  20 

Provide a written summary of the feedback from the survey to the question below:  

2. Were there any changes suggested to the List A of the TMC? From the survey, the 
FDRG concluded that minor changes were warranted for descriptors HOSP 110, 
120, 130, 140, and 150. All were listed in List A. There were no recommendations 
for removal or replacement of courses in List A.  

FDRG recommends 

HOSP 110- Sanitation and Safety- Modification: Change “Completion of Food 
Handler Exam, Quizzes, Assignments, and Participation” to state, “May 
include Food Service Sanitation Management Exam, Completion of Food Handler 
Exam, Quizzes, Assignments, Participation”. 

HOSP 120- Hospitality Cost Control- Modification: Remove Financial Accounting 
(C-ID ACCT 110) from a Prerequisite to an Advisory. 

HOSP 130- Introduction to Food and Beverage Management; Modification: Change 
Header in document from “Descriptor C-DI HOSP 130” to “Descriptor C-ID HOSP 
130”. Change Rationale from “Universally Required Course” to “N/A”. 

HOSP 140- Introduction to Hotel Management- Modification: Change “Determine 
room rates based on different strategies such as the Hubbart Formula” to 
“Determine room rates based on different strategies”.  

HOSP 150- Hospitality Law; Modification:  Change Header in document from 
“Descriptor C-DI HOSP 150” to “Descriptor C-ID HOSP 150”. 

3. Were there any changes suggested to the List B section of the TMC? The FDRG 
concluded from the survey, that no changes in courses or modification of courses 
were needed in List B.  

 FDRG recommends: No changes. 
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4. If appropriate, were there any changes suggested to the List C section of the TMC?  
N/A 

FDRG recommends: N/A 

5. Please provide any general recommendations from the feedback received from the 
vetting.  

The recommendations from the survey and the FDRG are noted above. The FDRG 
also recommended a minor change to HOSP 100, Introduction to Hospitality, which 
is the only required CORE course for the TMC. The FDRG recommended a removal 
of “financial performances” from the descriptor for HOSP 100. The revised 
description would read,  

General Course Description:   
Structural overview of the hospitality industry; food and lodging, resorts, tourism 
enterprises, attractions, and related operations. Focus on orientation to customer 
service, cultural/economic trends, and career opportunities.  

There was also a repeated comment in the survey regarding the awareness of diversity, 
which prompted the FDRG to work on a diversity statement. We concluded that one is 
necessary and did complete the statement. However, there is still debate on whether it 
should be included the course descriptor, content, or objectives area. This remains an 
ongoing discussion. 

The revised HOSP 100 is attached.  

FDRG recommends: See above. 

Provide a written summary of the FDRG’s recommendations and attach a copy of 
the revised TMC, including the date of completion of the review.  

Recommendations are noted above. TMC with minor revision is attached with course 
descriptors and survey.  
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